THE AMERICAN CONSERVATIVE UNION

May 27, 2011

The Honorable Jim Jordan

Chairman

House Republican Study Committee
1524 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Jordan:

The American Conservative Union is pleased to endorse the Republican Study
Committee “cut, cap and balance” approach to the debate over the debt ceiling as
outlined in your letter to Speaker Boehner and Majority Leader Cantor.

It is essential that the House majority stand firm against raising the debt ceiling without
taking major steps toward reforming the budget process, capping spending and make real
spending reductions that will dramatically reduce the 1.5 trillion dollar deficit and pass a
balanced budget that will put us on the road to fiscal sanity without raising taxes.

In addition, any debt limit increase must be limited to, as your letter to the House
leadership states, “demand accountability from Senate Democrats and the Obama

Administration.”

ACU will encourage all House Republicans to sign on to your letter and present a united
stand to both the Senate and the Administration.

Sincerely,
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Al Cardenas

Chairman
American Conservative Union



